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1960 Quarry Road
i

Lebanon, Pennsylvania '

17042
June 21, 1980

Mr. Bernard J. Snyder
Program Director

iThree Mile Island Program Office
Region I
U. S. Nuclear negulatory Commission
631 Park Avenue
ling of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406

Dear Mr. Snyder:
'

I wish to thank you for your attention to my requests ofI

certain reports. I.would like to obtain the NaC's response
to the Heidelberg Report which will be published this
month.

.

Ts the report: Environmental Assessment- Use of EPICORE-II
THree Mile Island Unit-2, ( nun EG-0591) , available fromat

-|
your office?

r

Just recently I have been receiving the TMI weekly status
| report through your office in Middletown. I would liketo know if it is possible to obtain the ones issed since4

the accident up to June , 1980? I have kept other recordsas I_could obtain, along with ell the Ep reports I Could
find out about and obtain.

Is it possible to have a listing or catalog _for reports
. issued by the IIuclear Regulatory Commission. It is really |time consuming to read footnotes, and write the GPO Sales
office for each and'every report. Do you have a mailing

,

'

list to-provide those interested in obtaining current
publications?

Thanking you in advance for your prompt attention to this
matter.

Yours truly, 1

n. ww a. Bessu
Mrs. Patricia A. Books i
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